

CITY OF SAUSALITO
NOTICE OF VIRTUAL CITY COUNCIL HEARING FOR 
  ZONING ORDINANCE TEXT AMENDMENTS TO CHAPTER 10 OF THE SAUSALITO MUNICIPAL CODE TO ADD A NEW CHAPTER 10.80 REGARDING DEVELOPMENT AGREEMENTS

[bookmark: _GoBack]NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Sausalito City Council will hold a virtual regular public hearing beginning at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, February 9, 2021, with City Council and City staff participating through video conference, on Zoning Ordinance Amendments to add a new Chapter 10.80 to Title 10 of the Sausalito Municipal Code to establish procedures and requirements for the consideration of development agreements.

The amendment described above is categorically exempt from the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) pursuant to Section 15061.b.3 of the CEQA Guidelines.

The City of Sausalito Planning Commission conducted a duly-noticed public hearing on January 20, 2021 regarding the proposed amendments and recommended that the Council adopt the amendments with some recommended modification.

What will Happen. Pursuant to Section 3 of Executive Order N-29-20, issued by Governor Newsom on March 17, 2020, the meeting of the City Council on February 9, 2021 will be conducted telephonically through Zoom and broadcast live on the City’s Website and Cable TV Channel 27. Please be advised that pursuant to the Executive Order, and to ensure the health and safety of the public by limiting human contact that could spread the COVID-19 virus, the Council Chambers will not be open for the meeting, City Council members and the public will be participating telephonically and will not be physically present in the Council Chambers. The City Council agenda, which will be posted by February 5, 2021, will contain details regarding how to virtually participate in the meeting and provide public comment prior to and during the meeting (visit https://www.sausalito.gov/city-government/city-council/meetings-and-agendas). At the February 9, 2021 meeting the City Council will consider all public testimony and decide whether or not to whether or not to conduct a first read of the Zoning Ordinance Amendments for adoption. The City Council may also decide to continue the public hearing, or request additional information. If you have questions please contact Community Development Director Lilly Whalen at LWhalen@sausalito.gov. 

If you cannot participate in the meetings you can send email correspondence to Heidi Scoble, HScoble@sausalito.gov.  Email comments will be accepted up until 4:00 PM the day of the meeting and forwarded to the City Council, posted to the City website, and placed in the City's permanent records.  If you choose to submit an email, please note in the Subject Line the part of the Agenda your email pertains to.

If you challenge the proposed ordinance in court, you may be limited to raising only those issues you or someone else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in written correspondence delivered to the City Council at, or prior to, the public hearing.


